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Dear brothers and fellow soldiers,		  May 2025

We greet you in the name of our great God and Savior, Jesus Christ, who deserves all our honor and glory.
First of all, we thank God for allowing us to be in good health, especially for myself, and for the health of my wife Blanca and my 
son Jesús Daniel.  Thanks to your prayers. This has allowed us to continue working on the task He entrusted to us in the Great 
Commission (Matthew 28:18-20).

Our work here, over the first quarter of 2025 are as follows:

January: In the month of January, we began the evangelization 
of children in our church in the Mazan district. 170 children from 
ages 2 to 14 attended our classes, which were themed, “The Great 
Adventure.” Many children made decisions to follow Christ, and my 
three daughters faced a great challenge in teaching.

February: Throughout the month of February, we began discipleship with 
children who accepted Christ during our January evangelism.  The first 
theme of our discipleship was, “Children are Important to Jesus” (Mark 
10:13).

March: In March, we visited the children of Sara Isla’s El Sembrador Church, located 4 hours 
away in Peque Peque. We were there for two days, Holy Thursday and Good Friday, with the entire 
family. We had 30 children in attendance.

April: In April, we were again at Sara Isla’s El Sembrador Church, holding a church fellowship, with 
the theme, “Christian leadership: a leader after God’s own heart” (Jeremiah 3:15), with the seven 
churches of the Napo River in attendance.

Prayer requests:
	 Pray for the children’s ministry.
	 Pray for my family.
	 Pray for the construction of the parsonage.

Brothers and sisters, without further ado, we bid you farewell, always praying to God in our prayers for you all (Philippians 4:13).

Sincerely, 

Pastor Marcial Murayari – missionary on the Napo Mazan River (Peru)
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Murayari Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to contact us at 
office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Murayari prayer letter” on the subject line.


